
JUNIOR PSAT : SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15 
 

The PSAT is a great way to get additional practice before the SAT. This is a full-length 
test, so you will experience similar test format and questions as what you’ll see when 
you take the SAT in April. Most importantly, this will help identify some areas of 
strength and weakness so you can better prepare for the April test.  
 
Colleges do not have access to these scores, but if you score highly enough, you may 
qualify for the National Merit Scholarship Program. The October PSAT is the only way 
for Juniors to be eligible for this prestigious and competitive scholarship.  
 
Students receive scores back from College Board shortly after Thanksgiving and are 
given back their test booklets and answer key for use in SAT preparation. In addition, 
they will receive a code to use online through Khan Academy to personalize their SAT 
preparation. Khan Academy is a highly recommended tool, even for students who do 
not take the PSAT. 
 
Here are the important details about this opportunity: 
When: Saturday, October 15, 2022, arrive at 7:15am, finished around noon 
Where: Hartland High School, you will be assigned to a specific testing room 
Materials: photo ID, pencil, calculator 
Cost: $25 
Registration:  

1. Go to www.hartlandhighschool.us  
2. Login to Parent Connect   
3. Clock on “accounts” on the left side of screen 
4. Click on “Online SBA Payments” 
5. Select your student 
6. Click on Item, scroll down to find PSAT fee 
7. Add to cart and proceed to checkout 

OR: Bring a check to the front office  
 
The deadline to register is August 31st. After that, you’ll be placed on a waitlist and 
contacted if a spot opens.  
Test booklets are pre-ordered and paid for, even if they go unused so NO REFUNDS 
will be issued after September 9th.  
 
Questions? Contact Mrs. Frasier: melissafrasier@hartlandschools.us, 810-626-2200, or 
stop in to see her in the main office.  


